
Third  Erasmus+  meeting  in
Montana, Bulgaria
This  year  and  for  their  third  meeting,  JobTrotter
partners have convened in Bulgaria.

Our pupils, who were all hosted at Bulgarian’s families, discovered a country and a culture remote
from their usual and daily environment.

Cultural visits, work around our theme « work and mobility », and socialising were all on the menu.
If success was measured by the amount of farewell tears that were shed at the time of parting, this
meeting was definitely successful.

However, despair not because this project is not yet over and May will be for us the time to match the
friendliness and hospitality shown by our Italian, Spanish and Bulgarian partners.

See you in May in Saarbrücken.
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